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Dear Staff, Students, Parents and Community Members,

| am pleased to announce that Mrs Danielle Clyde-Smith (Cefai) has been
appointed as the permanent Principal of Rocky River Public School through a merit
selection process conducted late last term. Mrs Clyde-Smith will continue as
Principal, and commenced substantive duties on Monday 22 July 2024.

| congratulate Mrs Clyde-Smith on her appointment. She brings a breadth and
depth of teaching and leadership experience to the role and is looking forward to
continuing in the position.

| thank all members of the school community for your support and commitment,
including those involved in the merit selection process. Mrs Clyde-Smith is
looking forward to continue working with all Rocky River Public School
community members.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me by
telephone on 6776 4122 or email at ruralnortharmidale@det.nsw.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

o o

Matt Hobbs

Director, Educational Leadership
Armidale Principals Network

24 July 2024
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